St. Mira’s College For Girls, Pune
Autonomous College (Affiliated to Savitribai Phule Pune University)

Activity Report
Title: SOUL: Student Outreach United Learning

Date: 20" November 2021, 2™ April 2022
Number of students: 11
Report:

The core committee of student volunteers met to chart out the activities for the semester.
Alumnus Maryam Shaikh would take a guest lecture on methods of teaching spoken English
on 2™ January 2022 at 4:30 pm. Each SOUL didi or Mira’s Volunteer would take 15 classes
minimum one-on-one with their student partner at Aasra Pune. Ayushree Nair (MA English)
is the student coordinator for Aasra Pune. Both SOUL Didis and their students will fill a pre
course registration form and a post course form to assess levels of learning and the impact of
the course. Teaching would be using presentations and storytelling. The focus would be on
spoken communication targeting employment. 11 SOUL Didis taught children at Aasra.
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Letter of Collaboration

WELFARE ASSOCIATION OF YOUTH

REGISTRATION NUMBER- F 45594 | 909/14 ISHRAT
BAUG, NIBM-UNDRI ROAD, MOHAMMEDWADI,
PUNE-411060

DATE: 01.03.22

TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN

This is to confirm that St. Mira’s College for Girls, Pune, has collaborated with the NGO AASRA for the
successful realization of their social outreach programme for the academic year 2021-2022.The volunteers
have engaged in an online teaching programme for the children of Ishrat Baug, Mohammedwadi, Pune.
The following volunteers have been a part of the online teaching programme called SOUL from November
2021 to April 2022 on a voluntary basis:

1) Devika Chavan
2) Vasudha Ramani
3) Kshitija Itraj

4) Khushi Negi

5) Isha Bhagwat

6) Ayushree Nair
7) Ankana Roy

8) Purva Joshi

9) Sania Maryam
10) Sakina Asaria
11) Delna Anklesaria

A total of 11 student volunteers from the UG and PG level of the institute have shown their competence in
scheduling and performing various outreach activities during the period of November 2021-April 2022. We

send our best wishes to the institute and the volunteers, and look forward to such collaborations with
students from St. Mira’s in the future.

Best regards,

President
(Mohammad Saif Nadeem)

EMAIL: mohammadsaif011@gmail.com
CALL: 0942296197
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